[image: ]

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:				MEDIA CONTACT: Shannon Hiller 
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New Henderson Branch on Schedule for June 2018 Grand Opening 


[LAS VEGAS, Nev.] – March 19, 2018 – Clark County Credit Union is preparing to unveil its new branch in Henderson, Nevada, currently under construction on East Lake Mead near Water Street. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]The building is nearly complete, and in the next few weeks, final exterior, parking and landscape touches will be finished. The interior is now rapidly taking shape with electrical systems and drywall finished; millwork will be installed within 30 days. 

“The new branch will pay homage to the rich history of Henderson,” said Matt Kershaw, Chief Executive Officer of CCCU. “We are keeping the historic tribute wall of black and white city images from the current Henderson branch – many of our long-time members and their relatives are in these post-war photos and they love to spot their family members.”

The branch will also feature scenic landscape of the surrounding areas, including a 55-foot long photomural of Lake Mead from CCCU’s Chief Marketing Officer and Emmy award-winning photographer, Mark Andrews. Another feature is a much larger members-only parking lot for members to conveniently visit the branch. 


The credit union is planning a grand opening event in early June with a soft opening before that.



About Clark County Credit Union
Founded in 1951, CCCU is a not-for- profit financial institution serving over 44,000 members who are municipal employees (Clark County, City of Henderson, City of Las Vegas and City of North Las Vegas), medical professionals, members of Nevada Public Radio (KNPR) and numerous select employer groups. CCCU has assets of $700 million and six branches throughout the Las Vegas valley. More information about CCCU can be found online at www.ccculv.org. 
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